Eric Cooper

From: Anthony Venezia <anthony@veneziasurvey.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 10:27 AM

To: Eric Cooper

Subject: Re: Gray Application

Eric,

That is correct.
Anthony

On Wed, May 20, 2020, 10:22 AM Eric Cooper <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org> wrote:

Chuck was wondering if the Landscape Plan and Shoreline Guidelines statement should be considered the same for the
current iteration? Essentially all aspects of the plan including landscaping are shifting North?

Eric A. Cooper
Planner
Town of Canandaigua

ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

585-394-1120 x2254



